
 
 

Changes to CP/TSX Suite of News Feeds 
- UPDATE 
 
As an update to ​Product Notice 2018-002​, the changes to the background delivery 

infrastructure for the sequencing of the CP/TSX suite of feeds (NW1, NE1, NE2, NF1, 

NEN) has been delayed. 

  

The changes to the background infrastructure and the resulting changes to the 

sequencing are scheduled to be implemented after the close of business on Friday 

March 2, 2018, effective for startup at 5pm ET, Sunday March 4, 2018. 

 

Clients will not be required to make any changes to IP/Port information in order to 

continue receiving the CP/TSX suite of feeds.  Clients will have to ensure they use the 

correct sequence numbers (same day) or date/sequence numbers (previous days) for 

retransmission requests.  All other aspects of retransmission remain unchanged. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact ​TSX Market Operations 

for assistance at 416-941-4705. 
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